
Mr. John Kaishian 
7731 Freeland Cou t 
Greendale, Wiscon in 53129 

Dear Mr. Kaishian: 

May 23, 1975 

We greatly appre~iate your renewal of your Stewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 fo~ ~hat purpose. 

Our Receipt No. 21044 is enclosed. 

Enciosure 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


